PUBLIC NOTICE 7

The Porish Conneil are proposing to spead £1200.00 of their
N.H.B. allocation of £1252.00 on the Bollurds shown an the

Farish Council Projects page these to prevent the continnous
Fiy Tipping in this ares, If you have say more urgent suggestions
please contact the clerk identifled on the Cosncil Contacts page,



